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19th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
It is with great pleasure that I take this opportunity to introduce myself as the new Head of 
Year 7 for the 2024-2025 academic year. I have been teaching History at Imberhorne for 3 
years and have lead the subject at Key Stage 3. The opportunity to lead a year group is an 
exciting one and it has been fantastic to meet your children in their primary schools or 
during our ‘out of catchment’ morning over the past two weeks. Their teachers and support 
staff have told us all the amazing things they have accomplished whilst at primary school 
and we are looking forward to achieving even more together as they take their next step in 
their education and indeed their lives.  
 
There are bound to be questions and some concerns over the coming weeks which we are 
happy to answer. In the meantime, please be aware that form groups will be decided 
nearer the start of term and will present an excellent opportunity for your children to widen 
their social circle by making new friends while keeping in touch with friends from primary 
school.  
 
On the 3rd July, I look forward to meeting you during our Year 6 Induction Day. The timings of 
this day for the students and for you are below: 
 
Induction Day for Year 6 pupils – Wednesday 3rd July 8.30am to 2.30pm. 
 
Briefing evening for parents – Wednesday 3rd July 6.15pm-7.30pm 
 
As well as working with our students, we are very much looking forward to working with you – 
a successful school life relies on collaboration between home and school. Therefore, open 
channels of communication are important between us, so please feel free to get in touch to 
ask any questions or simply introduce yourself.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Moore 
Head of Year 7 
 
 


